
“The Lord is my shepherd, I lack nothing.” Psalm 23:1

3B News
November 1, 2024

Dear 3B Parents,

November is already here! Thank you for supporting your child to ensure
they practice their spelling and Bible memory and are reading at home
each week. Seeing so many Club 25 reading sheets come in has been
great!

Language Arts
We are in full swing in our Reader’s Workshop and guided reading groups.
A favourite student activity is our Book Buzz, where students write down
book recommendations and showcase their choice to the class. We are
learning how to write descriptive paragraphs, and will soon be writing and
describing creatures from their imagination. We have also started our
Weekend News booklets. Watching each students’ creativity shine in their
writing has been a real joy these last few months.

Math
In Math, we are exploring numbers to 100,000 with a focus on place value,
comparing and ordering, and skip counting. Students enjoyed our Money
unit and the many ways they can represent a value with a collection of
coins and bills. At the end of the term, students can continue to practice
some of these math concepts in a review booklet that will be sent home
during the week of Parent/Teacher Interviews.

We have also started to practice our basic subtraction facts to help build
accuracy and instant recall.



Science & Social
Students are finishing their Matter unit this month. They have enjoyed our
science experiments, especially the jello experiment! In Social Studies,
students will learn about traditions and celebrations of Peru, Tunisia,
Ukraine, and India. This is a great unit to tie in with our own celebrations
and traditions during the Christmas season.

Dates to Remember

Thursdays - Bible Memory
Fridays - Library, Spelling Tests

Wednesday, Nov. 6 Early Out and Chip Day
Friday, Nov. 8 Remembrance Day Chapel
Nov. 11-15 Fall Break
Friday, Nov. 22 Hot Lunch
Wednesday, Nov. 27 Field Trip to Smeltzer House Clay Hut
Wednesday, Nov. 27 Chip Day
Friday, Nov. 29 Report Cards available online
Dec. 3 and Dec. 5 Parent Teacher Interviews

Blessings on your November Break!

In Christ,

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins


